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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

TWENTY SEVENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR —2ND/3RD OCTOBER 2021 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday—vigil of the twenty Seventh sunday of 

the year  

2nd 5.00pm Our Lady’s Mary Burrows RIP & Chris Burrows Intentions 

Sunday - twenty seventh sunday of the year  

Dedication of the holy cross church (1973) 

(Solemnity) 

3rd 

 

9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish -  

Brew family Intentions 

Monday - Saint francis of assisi (memorial) 4th   Private  

Tuesday  -  (feria)  5th  9.30am Our lady’s Martin, Ann & family, Paul, Rosie & family 

Wednesday - (feria) 6th 12.00pm Holy cross Gerald Kiwanuka RIP 

Thursday  - our lady of the rosary (memorial) 7th 9.30am  Our lady’s Jan & Anna Cipko RIP 

Friday - (feria) 8th 12 Noon Holy cross Geoff Scholes RIP 

Saturday— saint john henry newman priest

(feast) 

9th  Private Terry & Teresa Treacy RIP 

Saturday - vigil of the twenty eighth sunday of 

the year  

9th 5.00pm Our Lady’s Peg Carroll RIP 

Sunday – twenty eighth sunday of the year  

Prisioners Sunday 

10th 9.30am  

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Mary Butler Intentions 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

HOLY CROSS—DEDICATION OF THE CHURCH (1973) 
This Sunday it is the 48th Anniversary of Holy Cross Church.  

We remember and pray for all its Parishioners on this  
special day.  Remembering also those who worshipped 
here but have now gone home to their eternal reward. 

 
CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY 1ST OCTOBER 

By donating to CAFOD this Family Fast Day, you can help 
communities affected by the worst impacts of the climate 

crisis. CAFOD works with local experts to help people 
around the world to adapt to the changing climate and 

protect our common home. You can donate on the CAFOD 
website or by using a CAFOD envelope which are available 
at the back of church. Please return them to Mass via the 

collection basket. 
 

HERE: NOW: US: GREATER NOTTINGHAM 
After 18 months of social distancing, join fellow Catholics in 
greater Nottingham for a day to help our parishes grow as 

confident, outward-looking missionary communities.   
Saturday 30 October 2021 at Our Lady & St Patrick’s, The 

Meadows, 10.00 a.m. – 4.00 p.m. 
Here: Now: Us is facilitated by Caritas Diocese of 

Nottingham. The workshop helps lay people put Catholic 
Social Teaching into action, grow in confidence and 

leadership, and reach out to the community. To find out 
more and book your place visit 

www.dioceseofnottingham.uk  - here-now-us-autumn-2021 
or call 0115 648 1509. 

 
VACANCY AT OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC TRUST 

We are looking for a Grounds Maintenance Officer to join 
our friendly, supportive team working in schools across 
Nottinghamshire. To find out more about this exciting 

opportunity, contact Darren on: 07398 712589  
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  
The family of Teresa  and Terry Treacy  RIP whose funeral 

will take place at The Good Shepherd Church, Arnold.  Their 
reception into Church will be this Sunday 3rd October at 

7pm and their Requiem Mass will be on Monday 4th 
October at 11.30. 

 
PRO LIFE PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM  

SATURDAY 23RD OCTOBER 2021  
If enough people are interested in this event a coach will be 

organised and the provisional plan is to leave from the 
Good Shepherd church in Arnold at about 8am; stop to pick 
up other pilgrims at the cathedral in Derby Road; then drive 

to Walsingham in plenty of time for Mass at midday. We 
aim to be back in Nottingham by about 7.30pm.  If you 

would like to know more about the pilgrimage, please go to 
https://prolifepilgrimage.org/  Tickets for the 
pilgrimage on our coach will cost Adults £18, Students/

unwaged £12 and Children £10. 

“As long as you can carry on one more 

moment, you’ll never be defeated.” 

RCIA CLASSES 
Classes for this group will commence on Monday 4th October at 
7.30pm in the Parish hall.  For all those who have contacted the 

office expressing an interest in this class, those who would like to 
join this group or would like to find out more information about 

the Catholic faith please come along on Monday evening at 
7.30pm. 

 
POOR CLARE’S FAIR 

A big thank you to everyone who came to the fair to support. God 
bless you all. We raised the fantastic sum of £2000. 

The winner of the ‘Bishops Mitre’ was Our Lady and St Edward 
parish. The winning name for the ‘Guess the Teddy name’ game 

was ‘Mr Alaska’.   Please can the winners come to the convent and 
collect your prize.  

 
FAITH IN FAMILIES 

Thanks to those who were able to bring their boxes for emptying. I 
have left your boxes on the window ledge in the Church porch.  I 
have now banked the money for this period £195.59. So, the next 
collection will be in March 2022. If your box fills up before then, 

please use a tub/ coffee jar for extra monies. You are so generous! 
Thank you. Love Teresa Doherty. 

 
UNCOLLECTED WEEKLY OFFERING  
BOXED ENVELOPES  - HOLY CROSS 

There is a list of Envelope holders on the table as you enter Holy 
Cross Church. Can you please see if your name is on it and collect 

your envelopes as you exit after Mass on Sunday. If you wish to join 
the scheme and are a taxpayer, please complete a gift aid form, 
available next to the list and post in the black postbox outside 

church and envelopes will be provided for you.  The government 
pay an additional 25% of your donation, so it is very 

worthwhile.  Thank you for your support. 
 

DIOCESE OF NOTTINGHAM VACANCIES 
There are vacancies for two new roles in the Safeguarding 

Department.  A Safeguarding Training Officer to deliver training 
courses throughout the diocese to raise awareness of safeguarding 
children and adults and a Safeguarding Office/Caseworker to work 
closely with the Diocesan Safeguarding team, to help co-ordinate, 

plan and monitor all aspects of safeguarding work within the 
Diocese. The closing date for applications is 17th October 2021.  The 

application pack is available via https://uk.indeed.com/jobs?
q=safeguarding&l=nottingham 

 
EMMAUS GROUP 

Can all members of the Emmaus group please attend a meeting on 
Tuesday evening in the Parish Centre at 7pm.  This will be an 

opportunity to catch up after what has been a very difficult year for 
many.  We look forward to seeing as many of you on Tuesday 

evening and apologies for the short notice.  Thank you. 

 
BAPTISM CONGRATULATIONS 

We would like to welcome into the Christian 
Community through the Sacrament of Baptism; 

Nancy O’Rourke, Niamh Duffy & Harrison Ricketts. 
We congratulate their Parents, Godparents and 

Families. 

  God has you in the palm of his hand 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF  

BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery   Mobile (FOR EMERGENCY ONLY): 

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,   07714 460526 

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

Office Hours:  The office is open from Tuesday to Thursday, 9am to 1pm.   

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR OCTOBER (TEAM B) 

Stefan, John, Eric & Madeline  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  

Saturday 9th October — Kevin Stevenson 
Sunday 10th October— Tom Kiernan 

 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 9th October—Bev Remm & Noleen Knight 
Sunday 10th October—Eileen Dowling & family 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING  

 10th October—Raju/Aranya Abhilash 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 
Sunday 10th October —J Thompson 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprolifepilgrimage.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc86a1c4cceb349b3b95a08d98023c121%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637681713317411316%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoi
https://uk.indeed.com/jobs?q=safeguarding&l=nottingham
https://uk.indeed.com/jobs?q=safeguarding&l=nottingham
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

